
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 3/22/2011 2:29:33 PM
To: Rami Kahlon (rsk@cpuc.ca.gov) (rsk@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Fw: Redacted

Rami - FYI.

From: Lemler, Gregg
Sent: Tuesday, March 22, 2011 1:04 PM
To: Cherry, Brian K
Cc: Bottorff, Thomas E; Williams, Geisha; Sholler, Robert; Almario, Benedict (ET); Parks, John 
Subject: RE: Redacted

Brian,

Redacted Central Valley Region Emergency Center Lead, will contacted IRedacted I to 
provide an accurate restoration time or a generator to ensure they don't run out of
water. He will provide us with an update.

Gregg

From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: Tuesday, March 22, 2011 11:37 AM
To: Lemler, Gregg; Williams, Geisha
Cc: Bottorff, Thomas E_____
Subject: FW: [Redacted 
Importance: High

Gregg - can you help me with this water company ? Rami is Division Director of Water at the PUC and 
claims our inability to restore electricity will result in a water crisis for the community of [Redacted | Could 
you have someone run this down ASAP ? Thx.

From: Kahlon, Raminder [mailto:raminder.kahlon@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, March 22, 2011 11:33 AM 
To: Cherry, Brian K 
Subject:[Redacted |
Importance: High

Brian:
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I need your help.

I received a call from [Redacted 
They expect to be out of water by Wednesday afternoon unless power is restored. They have been 
unsuccessful in getting any information regarding that from the local PG&E office.

• today. They have been without power since Sunday evening.

RedactedHillview is the primary water supplier for the community of

Do you have a contact for me?

Thanks

Rami

Rami Kahion, Director 
Division of Water and Audits 
415-703-1837 w 
415-385-7249 m
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